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 President’s Message  

 
   From Ed Vanasdale, FPCA President 
 

In the early weeks of March on “Next Door” there 
was chatter about a camp of homeless people in 
Woodward Park.  A question about this was asked of 
Officer Clinger, our liason with the Columbus Police 
Department, at the March Blockwatch meeting.  Of-
ficers Clinger, Geiss, and Stacy along with a repre-
sentative of the Parks and Recreation Department 
walked the entire wooded area of the park and found 
no evidence of any homeless activity.  Officer Cling-

er even had a helicopter check the area for activity and none was found.  What was found, however, were coy-
ote tracks.  Residents are warned to be on the look out for Wile E. Coyote!  If you have cats or small dogs, 
you should keep an eye on them when they are outside. Coyotes are nocturnal animals which are not human 
predators, but which will attack small animals if the opportunity presents itself. 
 In late April the Forest Park Civic Association will begin its yearly membership drive.  You will be 

receiving in the mail the May 2018 Forester along with a membership application and information about the 

association. The yearly fees are only $25.00. That money covers a wide variety of services of which you may 

not be aware. The maintenance of the entrance islands for both west and east Forest Park areas is paid for by 

this fee.  In addition, the beautification awards, security checks of the neighborhood, the garage sale, insur-

ance, the welcome committee packets, the community picnic, and membership in the Northland Community 

Coucil are all included in this $25.00 fee.  These all play part of keeping Forest Park strong and vibrant.  All 

members of the association board, officers and representatives, are 100% volunteers. They give of their time 

to keep our neighborhood great.  Please become a member of our organization and do your part to help. We 

are glad you are part of our neighborhood and hope you can take the time to be involved in what Forest Park 

has to offer you.  Thanks, and enjoy the season of Spring.  - Ed  

 

Forest Park BLOCKWATCH  
Meeting 

April Meeting 
Tuesday April 10th—6 pm 

 

FPCA Meeting 
Tuesday April 10th—7pm 

 

Location: 
Epworth United Methodist Church 

5100 Karl Road 

Welcome 

 

Upcoming Events in Forest Park  
 

 Forest Park Community Garage Sale  Saturday May  
19th, 9-5 pm  check out page 5 for more info 

 
 Northland Community Council Shred it Day at the 

Kroger Morse Road Parking Lot.  Saturday May 12th  
 
 May Forester Edition—will be mailed to homes in 

Forest Park and will include annual membership no-
tice.  Join Forest Park Civic Association for just   
$25/year.  
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AREA REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Forest Park West    
 1.  Rhonda White   614-218-1788 or 
       Ernie Mack...….614-436-6241 or 
       Mike Stone…….….614-218-1788 
 2.  Bob Hinebaugh…….614-885-0691 
 3.  Eric Kreig……...…...614-329-3272 
 4.  Marirae Frankenfield..419-512-3892 
 5.  Laurie Burkland…...614-301-5026 
 

Forest Park East 
 6. Cindy Fenstermake….614-323-3173 
 7.  Cindy Fenstermaker.614-323-3173 
 8   VACANCY 
 9.  Jane Dean ………..614-468-1940 
10. Scott Prigan………614-523-2420  
11. Linda Whitmore..614-890-1065 or 
         Dave Paul……...614-325-8217 
12. Benjamin Howes..614-867-4623 
13. VACANCY 
14. VACANCY 
 

City Code Enforcement  
            CALL 311  

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS & REPRESENTATIVES 

FORESTER DEADLINE 
              
 

For any other information please call 
Catherine Gilbert @ 614-888-3559. Adver-
tisements can be emailed (camera ready) 
to:  
              forester_ed@fpcivic.org 

COSTS to ADVERTISE: 
Full page AD: $195 
1/2 page AD: $105 
1/4 page AD:$65 

Business card AD: $40  
 

If you encounter problems with an  
advertiser, please notify 

 Cate Gilbert at 614-888-3559 or email to: 
 forester_ads@fpcivic.org 

 

Foresters are available at the Karl 
Road Library, Donatos Pizza,  

Sequoia Lanes, YMCA, Gabby’s Bar & 
Dairy Queen. 

 

Articles for May 2018 Forester are due to 
editor by April 13th, 2018. The May 2018 
Forester will be mailed  on/around the first 
Sunday, May 6th or view it online at fpciv-
ic.org. 

PRESIDENT 
Ed Vanasdale…..…………….……614-847-1494 
evanasdale@insight.rr.com 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Felix Quachey……………..…...…614-595-7871 
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 
 

TREASURER 
Dan Hartzell…………………….…614-846-2784 
 

SECRETARY 
Lou Bernard           ………..………614-430-8161 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Mary Sguerra…………………..…614-506-7540 
 

FORESTER EDITOR 
Rita Woeste………………….…….614-785-1555 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY 
Felix Quachey……………………..614-595-7871 
 

BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE 
Ken Gilbert………………….……..614-888-3559 

 

VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR 
Mike Stone………………...614-218-1788 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Ken Gilbert…….………….....……614-888-3559 
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE CHAIR. 
Donna Vanasdale..……..…..…614-846-2784 

 

NCC REPRESENTATIVE 
Felix Quachey………………...…614-595-7871 

 

 NCC DEVELOPMENT REP  
Ed Vanasdale…….…………...…..614-847-1494 
  

WEBSITE 
Scott Prigan ……………………….614-523-2420 

CONTRIBUTORS THIS MONTH ARE: 
 

Ed Vanasdale,  Rita Woeste,  Dan Hartzell, George 
Schmidt, Cate Gilbert, Ken Gilbert, Mike Stone,  

Mary Sguerra 

FORESTER  BILLING  ADDRESS: 
 

Checks should be made payable to 
Forest Park Civic Association and 

mailed to : c/o Cate Gilbert   
            5732 Firwood Place,  
           Columbus, OH 43229 

Join us Saturday April 7th at 9:00 to help clean up trash 
on 161 on the grassy areas be-
tween the main road and service 
roads.  We need many volun-
teers to clean up all of the trash 
that has been littered along the 
road over the winter.  
 
Meet behind the Jiffy Lube. 
Gloves, bags and grabbers will be supplied to volun-
teers.  Help keep Columbus Clean!! 
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Visit us at www. pettypro.com 

2661 E. Dublin-Granville Road — Just East of Cleveland Ave. 

FOR MOST CARS UP TO 5 QTS. NOT VALID WITH OTHER DISCOUNTS  ` EXPIRES         04/30/2018 

$24.95 

                    WITH THIS AD 

890-8787 

OIL CHANGE  &  

Lube SPECIAL 

Scott Petty 
Owner/Operator 

SCOTT ’S  COMPLETE  CAR CARE  

Mon-Fri 8-5:30 ~  Sat. 8-4:00 

Scott Petty 
Proudly serving the Forest Park 

area since 1990 
 

 

February 2018 
FPCA  
Treasurer’s  
Report. 
Submitted by 
Dan Hartzell 
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Doing your Part in the Neighborhood—what that involves 
 
Having sat in the president’s seat of the Forest Park Civic Association, I can tell you that many days it would 
bring phone calls or email that would zap your entire day.  The calls normally come from people you have 
never met. Unfortunately in our internet era, people have become comfortable with demeaning others they 
haven't met personally. 

So put yourself in the role of the president. You receive a call from someone who is not a member of 
the civic association.  He/She feels no need to pay $25 to help support the all-volunteer organization. At the 
same time, the caller expects your full attention and service. It usually begins with a general statement about 
the neighborhood where the person holds you accountable for any issue found to be objectionable. You re-
ceive the caller’s anger over unresolved problems, although you never knew these issues existed. 

Then it is your turn to ask questions in a polite, respectful manor as you need to take the higher 
road.  You ask “How long has this problem been going on?” The response is a long length of time. Your next 
question would be, “Did you report this problem?”  The answer is always “no.” Then usually the next ques-
tion is “Are you a member of the Civic Association?” The answer is “No” followed by a change of subject go-
ing back to problems with the neighborhood.  Lastly, you ask the caller if he/she would be willing to help 
FPCA with some of these concerns and the response is that he/she is too busy. And so it goes. 

I write this article primarily because our president recently received another of these calls.  However, 
for the countless supporters who have dedicated time to help boost the neighborhood, all I can say is you 
have my deepest gratitude. 
 

But how can a Forest Park resident not active in FPCA help with neighborhood issues? 

• When you see something in the neighborhood that needs to be addressed, most commonly a code viola-
tion, graffitti, a pothole needing filled, please report it to the city through its 311 system.  You can do this 
electronically at 311.columbus.gov Also you can call the city’s 311 hotline at 645-3111. In my experience 
they are very responsive on potholes and graffiti (if it is on public property). 

 

• Contact your area representative or an FPCA officer to report the case number that has been as-
signed.  FPCA is very good about maintaining pressure on cases already put in progress. 

 

• Expect follow up from both the city and the association. 
 

• Keep up to date with the civic association through Facebook, and our 
electronic email system.  If you wish to have an address added to the 
system, contact Mike at 614 218-1788 or msto0103@yahoo.com. 

 
 

At the same time, please keep in mind that neighbors sometimes do ob-
jectionable things that are not in violation of city code or legal structure. 
FPCA is not an enforcement organization but rather one that is well con-
nected with the city and has a pretty strong voice to make sure code/ 
legal issues come to a resolution.   No solution is guaranteed, but going 
through this process makes it more likely that the situation will come to a 
good outcome. 
 
Submitted by Mike Stone, former FPCA President and still neighbor & current volunteer for FPCA 
 

mailto:msto0103@yahoo.com
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FOREST PARK SPRING 
COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE 

Saturday, May 19th  
 

Spring Cleaning time is here again! Your junk can be someone’s treasure.  Have fun and make a 
little money by joining the Forest Park Civic Association Garage Sale which will be held on May 
19th from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.   Advertisement will appear in the local newspaper. Maps and 
listings of addresses of participants will be handed out to prospective buyers at the East and West 
Island entrances to Forest Park on Karl Rd from 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. on the day of the sale. 
 
The Association charges a minimal fee of $5.00 per household to advertise in the paper & flyer in 
this gigantic community sale. You receive quite a bargain when one considers the advertisement 
drawing card to all the Northland communities, fun with your neighbors, and some extra cash in 
your pocket. The fee helps defray the cost of the advertising. 
 
Please complete the form below and mail with your check of $5.00 made payable to F.P.C.A. by 
April 30th to Mary Sguerra, 5395 Pine Bluff Rd. Columbus, OH  43229 
 

If you have any questions, please call Mary at 614- 818-7636 

GARAGE SALE ENTRY FORM - $5.00 
 

Name____________________________________  Address __________________________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Featured Items: 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
SPACE IS LIMITED, SO LIST THE MOST IMPORTANT ITEMS 
Mail to Mary Sguerra,  5395 Pine Bluff Rd. Columbus, OH  43229       Make checks out to F.P.C.A. 

Forest Park is al-
ways looking for 
folks to help deliv-
er the Forester each 
month on your 
block.  If you can 
help deliver to 
about 20-30 homes 
each month, con-
tact The Forest Park Editor at  
forester_ed@fpcivic.org 
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Forest Park Civic As-
sociation thanks those 
local businesses who 
support their neigh-
borhood civic associa-
tion.  Please use these 
businesses for ser-
vices in the future.   
If you have a business 
and would like to be-
come a member, con-
tact Ed Vanasdale, 
614-847-1494  for 
membership infor-
mation.  

City Council Member Remy Visits FPCA 
 
by Ken Gilbert 
 

At the March meeting of the FPCA, newly appointed Council member Emmanuel Remy came by for 

a visit. He had been the President of the Northland Community Council for the past 6 years until his 

appointment in January to fill the unexpired term of Zach Klein, who was elected as Columbus City 

Attorney in November, and is a local Realtor. He chairs the Public Service & Transportation, Envi-

ronment and Administration committees. Of those, the first drew the most attention from those in at-

tendance. Emmanuel began by talking a little about his experiences and how it was a challenge to 

be the chair of the Public Service and Transportation committee in the middle of winter, with the 

snowy weather we have had, as his committee is responsible for the Snow Warriors among other 

duties.  

He also spoke a bit about the proposed plans to fix the service road situation on 161 and the pro-

posed solution with roundabouts, noting, however, that the project likely would not begin for another 

3-5 years. However, a fix for the traffic issues at Cleveland and 161 is in the works and should be 

complete sometime next year. He then took questions from the audience. Among the issues that 

came up were bus routes and safety on 161 and the issue of non-working cars being left on city 

streets for extended times (the idea being proposed is to require that such vehicles be moved 100 ft 

instead of the current rule in which a move of a few inches is acceptable).  Continued on page 7……. 

Shopping, Stores 
 
Circle Mart 
1876 Tamarack Circle 
(614) 885-3514 
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Support our Local Business Members!!   
If you know of a business who would like to advertise in the Forester or just become a FPCA business 

member, have them contact Forester Editor, 614-785-1555 or email forester_ed@fpcivic.org for information.  

……..Continued from page 6  
 
For the bus issue, the problem is that ridership 
along the 161 corridor is low at the present time 
(at most one or two riders per stop and often 
none). City Council is in contact with COTA on 
bus routes and issues. Most improvements come 
through grants, and it is hard to get a grant to fix 
things when the ridership isn't there. We also dis-
cussed concerns about lighting and speeding in 
our area. This was an excellent opportunity for 
our residents to meet and talk with city govern-
ment, and we hope to have more such opportu-
nities in the future. Thank you Emmanuel Remy 
for taking the time to visit with us.  

tel:614-420-1637
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MAIL TO:  
Felix Quachey 

5270 Arrowood Loop E.  
595-7871 

Or  

Email him at  
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 

 

Supplemental Security House Check 
Forest Park Business Members and Homeowner Members only! 

  

Use this form to have your home checked while you are on vacation. The form will be passed on to the supplemental 
security officer and the Security Officers.   
  
Name _______________________Address ________________________Phone ___________ 
  
Vacation Dates:  Depart_______________ Return _____________ Please notify____________ 
  
Address _____________________ Phone ________________Who has key?_______________ 
  
Address _____________________Phone____________________ 
  
Lights on timer? _______  Location _____________________ 
  
Radio or TV continuously on timer? _____  Location _______________ 
  
Will older children be in and out ?  Yes _______   No ________ 
  
If yes, make and model of car ___________________________ 

Attention all residents: Please send all your vacation home check requests at least a full week ahead of your 

departure. We need a little lead time for our patrol officer to adjust his schedule if the need arises. 

March Forest Park Block Watch Meeting Recap  
 

Some of the topics discussed at the March 13 Block Watch Meeting were concerns about people ask-
ing for money, possible homeless camp in Woodward Park woods area, and the Vinewood Dr. house 
fire. 
 

While there are some legitimate homeless people who do need money for food, there are unfortu-
nately a lot more who are asking for donations to purchase alcohol or drugs. It was recommended 
that if you want to give money to help out the homeless, making donations to the food bank or an ar-
ea homeless shelter are better options.  
There is a local Forest Park church that has volunteers who hand out sandwiches and fruit to the 
homeless. 
There have been reports of fights between homeless people trying to collect money at various inter-
sections because they know they can get a lot of money from folks. 
 

The house on Vinewood destroyed by fire now has an orange placard placed on it by code enforce-
ment it stating that no one is allowed in or on the structure, including the owner(s). Anyone in or on 
the structure can be arrested for violating the placard. The exception is that people are allowed to 
clean up the yard. 
 

There was discussion about the recent Next Door post about the report of a possible homeless camp 
in the Woodward Park area. 
 

They did see one coyote sneaking through the woods so you may want to keep your small pets on a 
leash if you live in the surrounding area or walk your pets in the park 
 

Submitted by Cate Gilbert 



FORESTER APRIL, 2018 9 

 

Yard Waste & Blue 
Can Recycling 

happens on the  
same Friday, every 

other week . 

Schedule for 
Forest Park Yard 
Waste & Recycle 

dates are:  
 

***   
April 6, 20 

&  
May 4, 18 

All of Forest 
Park pick up is 
still on Fridays,  
we are Part B 

of the  
Friday Program. 

 

 

Officer Clinger reports issues with folks at the March Neighbor-
hood Watch Meeting.  These meetings now precede the Forest 
Park Civic Association Meeting every 2nd Tuesday of the Month 
at the Epworth United Methodist Church on Karl Road.  Block-
watch meetings start at 6 pm.   
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Forest Park Website: 
http://www.fpcivic.org 
 

Facebook: FPCivic 
 

Twitter:  
@FPCivicColumbus, 
  

Forest Park Blockwatch:  
http://
blockwatch.fpcivic.org/ 
 

Nextdoor:   

https://nextdoor.com   

http://www.fpcivic.org
https://www.facebook.com/fpcivic/
https://twitter.com/FPcivicColumbus
https://nextdoor.com
https://nextdoor.com
https://nextdoor.com
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